
1181 st (Special) Meeting 
Board of Regents 
16 April 2004 

V. POLICY MATTERS ... (cont'd) 

Matters recommended by the President ... (cont'd) 

A. Proposed Establishment ... (cont'd) 

6.3. Recipients-who fail to comply with the terms of 
the fellowship and those whose grants are 
terminated for cause during the grant period 
shall return the full amount received. They shall 
also be subject to such other sanctions 
prescribed by pertinent University rules. 
Furthermore, they shall be disqualified from all 
university grants. 

7. Intellectual Property Rights 

Publications and other outputs produced in the 
course of or as a result of the fellowships shall be 
bound by University policy on Intellectual Property 
Rights. 1 

Board action: Approval 

B. Proposal to amend the BOR approved incentive of 
System and Campus level officials of financial 
assistance for their annual executive check-up at PGH 
to give the same incentive for check up done in other 
Government Hospitals 

Background 

On 25 July 2002, during the 1161st Meeting of the 
Board of Regents, one of the approved incentives for 

1 Approved by the Board of Regents on 30 May 2003, 1171 51 meeting. 
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118Pt (Special) Meeting 
Board of Regents 
16 April 2004 

V. POLICY MATTERS ... (cont'd) 

Matters recommended by the President ... (cont'd) 

B. Proposal to amend the BOR ... (cont'd) 

Faculty Administrators is financial assistance of up to 
P10,000.00 for the annual executive check up at the Philippine 
General Hospital, to be provided by the CU for campus level 
officials and by the System for system officials. 

The incentive is limited to having the annual executive 
check up only in the Philippine General Hospital. 

Rationale 

Officials from CU's outside Metro Manila would be 
spending for their transportation and accommodation when they 
undergo executive check-up in PGH, inasmuch as the CU would 
just pay a maximum of P1 0,000.00 to PGH. 

Some officials might find it more convenient to have their 
check up in a government hospital near their place of work or 
residence. Limiting the hospital to just PGH might be a 
disincentive to some officials. 

Proposal 

It is hereby proposed that system (to include the members 
of the Board of Regents) and campus level officials be allowed 
to have their executive check up done in any government 
hospitals including PGH and still get the same financial 
assistance of up to P1 0,000.00 payable to the hospital. 

An agreement/understanding with Government hospitals 
shall be made in order to facilitate admission of U.P. officials for 
executive check up and payment of hospital bills by the 
University. 

Board action: Approval 
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